Ubuntu Municipality

menswaardigheid - hoop - erfenis
wbuntu - ithemba .- izithethe
humanity - hope - heritage

PUBLIC NOTICE

We hereby give a notice that the tender process for tender no. UB/VW/01/2021 has
been cancelled due to possible non-compliances identified during the process of
evaluating the bids that were received.

We have thus restarted the process by re-advertising the tender as tender no.
UB/VW/02/2021 on both the e-Tender portal and our website as from the 5t of October
2020, with the closing date of 3™ November 2020.

The bidders who had previously applied are encouraged to again submit their tender
documents before the closing date as stipulated above.

For more information, visit our website of www.ubuntu.qgov.za.

All queries can be directed to the CFO on 073 473 1224,

Yours in development




